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FINANCIAL PLANNING TEAM CELEBRATES SUCCESSFUL 

SHOWING IN COMPETITION 

11/17/22 

For the second year in a row, Fort Hays State University’s financial 

planning team placed third overall in the national Financial Planning 

Challenge Competition. 

 

FHSU CRIMINAL JUSTICE CLUB SHINES AT REGIONAL 

COMPETITION 

11/16/22 

Members of the Delta Tau Omega chapter of the American Criminal 

Justice Association/Lambda Alpha Epsilon (ACJA/LAE) traveled to 

Warrensburg, Missouri, this fall to compete in the Region 3 

Conference.  

 

“DELIGHT IN HORROR”: CHARLES WILLIAMS AND RUSSELL 

KIRK ON HELL AND THE SUPERNATURAL 

10/01/22 

Dr. Camilo Peralta, instructor of English, recently published an article 

in Mythlore. The article explores thematic links between Russell Kirk’s 

final novel, “Lord of the Hollow Dark,” and Charles Williams' first 

novel, “War in Heaven.” In addition, he discusses how the authors’ 

respective religious views contribute to their differing approaches to 

subjects, such as time and the nature of Hell. 
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BROAD RANGE OF AGRICULTURAL TOPICS DISCUSSED AT 

FHSU FORUM 

11/18/22 

With an eye to the critical role agriculture plays in the lives of 

Kansans, Dr. Grady Dixon, dean of the Peter Werth College of 

Science, Technology and Mathematics, and Ken Rahjes, Kansas 

District 110 representative, launched a pilot agricultural forum. The 

event, held Monday in the FHSU Robbins Center, was funded by Fort 

Hays State University as part of its mission to serve Kansas residents. 

 

FHSU TREE-LIGHTING CEREMONY SET FOR NOV. 29 

11/17/22 

A long-time campus tradition returns, celebrating the holiday season 

and the planting of our two evergreen trees at Fort Hays State 

University. The holiday tree-lighting ceremony will be in front of 

Sheridan Hall. The event is open to the public and will begin at 5 p.m. 

Tuesday, Nov. 29.  

 

NEW JANA’S CAMPAIGN BOARD MEMBERS ANNOUNCED 

11/01/22 

Dr. April Terry, associate professor of criminal justice, and Megan 

Shepard, FHSU senior, began board membership of Jana’s Campaign 

in November. Jana’s Campaign, a national education and violence 

prevention organization delivers educational programs that prevent 

domestic and dating violence, sexual violence, and stalking. 

 

Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form. 
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